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Dear Mr. de Boer,

It is with great pleasure that I have heard the news of your appointment as the new
Executive Secretary of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
(UNFCCCQ).

Your well deserved appointment is recognition of your contribution as a
representative of your country for the promotion of the Climate Change agenda. Your
appointment comes at a time where there is unanimous recognition of the need to
enhance synergies of the Rio Conventions for the promotion of sustainable development.

To this end, the-establishment of a vibrant partnership between the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change and the Convention on Biological Diversity
is key for the achievement of such strategic objectives.

I'look forward to meeting you at your earliest convenience as a way and means of
enhancing the collaboration between our two sister organizations.

1 wish you all the success in your new and exciting position. In fulfilment of your
responsibility, you can always count on the support of the Secretariat of the Convention
on Biological Diversity.

Yours sincere,‘ly,

Mr. Yvo de Boer

Executive Secretary

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
Haus Carstanjen

Martin-Luther-King-Strasse 8

53175 Bonn

Germany

Fax: 49 228 815 1999

®

United Nations 413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800 Tel.: +1.514.288.2220 www.biodiv.org
Environment Proeramme Montreal, Quebec. Canada F2Y 1N9 Fax: +1.514.288.6588 secretatiat@ biodiv.ore

=
z
m
=



